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HB 2998       HOUSE COMMITTEE ON ARGRICULTURE, LAND USE, NATURAL 

RESOURCES, AND WATER 

 

As much as the Oregon Legislature tried HB 2998 is not based by tried and 

accomplished, believe legislature should go back to the drawing board on restoring 

soil and soil loss. Moreover, definitely should assign to the task of soil regeneration to 

the Department of Agriculture. To also work diligently to not regulate small 

businesses out of generational farming and ranching in rural Oregon. Do not 

mandate, but inform, encourage, and provide incentives if necessary. No Oregonian 

likes the government mandating their land-hold that they have worked, sweated, and 

sacrificed to improve and provide a lifetime home, possibility for generations. 

Regenerating and microbiology of soil improvement: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D6Kz_OcOgvE&list=WL&index=84 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IDgDWbQtlKI&list=WL&index=85 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rvHJKqU-mZo&list=WL&index=86&t=379s 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vpTHi7O66pI&list=WL&index=90&t=31s 


